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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT            ASX Codes: PUA, PUAOD                                 12 January 2022 

 

Demerger of Vertex Minerals Limited Complete 

Peak Minerals Limited (ASX: PUA) (Peak or the Company) is pleased to advise that the in-specie 

distribution of Vertex Minerals Limited (Vertex) shares to eligible Peak shareholders at the record date 

was completed in line with the timetable detailed in the Appendix 3A.5 dated 21 December 2021. Holding 

statements have been despatched to shareholders advising them of their new holding in Vertex.  

Vertex shares will commence normal trading on the ASX on Monday, 17 January 2022 at 10:30am (AEDT). 

The ASX ticker for Vertex is “VTX”. 

 

This announcement is authorised for release to the market by the Board of Directors of Peak Minerals 

Limited. 

 

For further information please contact: 

Mathew O’Hara  

Non-Executive Director & Company Secretary  

Phone: +61 8 6143 6748 

 


